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CLOSED SESSION 
MINUTES 

 
 

The Board of Councilmen of the Town of Rural Hall went into closed session on October 
7, 2014 at 1:16 PM in the Town Hall Conference Room to discuss items related to GS 
143-318.11(a)(6).  The following members were present:  Mayor Larry T. Williams; 
Mayor Pro Tem John N. McDermon; Councilman C. Thomas Griggs; Councilman Ricky 
S. Plunkett; and, Town Manager Frank L. James. 
 
Councilman Plunkett expressed concern about the Fire Chief working 24-hour shifts.  
Manager James explained the Fire Chief does work 24-hour shifts when needed to 
compensate paid staff time off.  Thus far, there have been no problems with this 
arrangement and it allows the department to save funds.  Manager James and Chief 
Horn will continue to evaluate the process.    
 
There being no further business, Councilman Jerry H. Canady made a motion to adjourn 
the closed session at 1:50 PM.        
   
 
  

 
 
 

Frank L. James    
Town Manager    

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


